

Office of Gabrielle Williams MP

Minister for Aboriginal Affairs Minister for Prevention of Family Violence Minister for Women GPO Box 4057 Melbourne, VIC, 3001 Telephone: +61 3 9096 8587 www.dhs.vic.gov.au

RN 7472

Ms Leilani Farha Global Director The Shift Email: leilani@makeshift.org

Dear Ms Farha,

Thank you for your email on 26 August 2020 to the Office of Gabrielle Williams MP, Minister for Prevention of Family Violence regarding the lockdown the of the North Melbourne and Flemington estates last month.

This matter falls within the portfolio of the Hon Richard Wynne, Minister for Housing.

As such, I have asked that his office consider this matter to ensure you are provided with the most appropriate response.

Yours sincerely,

Beth Poulter Chief of Staff

31/08/2020

cc: The Hon Richard Wynne, Minister for Housing

